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• The Special Education Department hit the ground running this year! Lots of new students moving 
into the District in the last two weeks with IEP’s.  

• We are pleased to have all special education teaching positions in the District filled. That doesn’t 
mean that all other positions are filled however! We currently have the following positions open: 

o Social Worker (.6)/Behavior Support (.4) 
o Ed Techs:  

▪ 2 at high school 
▪ 1 at MCS 
▪ 1 at ESS 
▪ 1 at PCS 

• K-6 Special Education teachers completed a 7 hour training as part of our workshops on becoming a 
Behavior Health Professional. This training focused on child development, trauma, autism and 
ethics, among other things. 

• All district special education ed techs were given a copy of our new ‘RSU 16 Educational 
Technician Handbook.’ 

• This year we are on cycle to be audited by the Department of Education. More information will be 
shared about that process throughout the school year. 


